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Thursday 3 November 2022 
 
Dear Parent, 
 

Charity Events: Autumn Term 
 

‘Confident in God’s love for us, we commit ourselves to His service’ 
 
We greatly appreciate families support in our fundraising and community events. The following 
activities outline our fundraising and actions to support the common good this half term.  All 
donations are made via ParentPay and we thank you in anticipation of your generosity and support. 
 
Christmas Hampers 
Looking ahead to Advent and Christmas and thinking about how we might share our blessings, the 
Sacred Heart Language College supports families who are in need by collecting goods for Christmas 
Hampers which are distributed through our local Parish, St Joseph’s and The Catholic Children’s 
Society. We are asking families to donate goods for the hampers. Suggested items include: gloves, 
toothpaste, baby/toddler clothes, shower gel, socks, children’s toys, colouring pencils, tinned food. 
Please note all items must be new in the original packaging for hygiene purposes. The last day to 
donate items will be November 30th.  
 
If you know of a family who would benefit, please contact: mwright@tshlc.harrow.sch.uk or 
hampers@catholicwealdstone.org   Last date for nominations is Sunday 20th November 2022 
 
Anti-Bullying Week: Monday 14th November – Odds socks and £1 donation.  
Anti-Bullying Week will take place the week on Monday 14th November and this year’s theme is - 
‘Reach Out’.  We will be joining schools across England in Odd Socks Day on Monday 14th November.  
Odd Socks Day is an opportunity to have fun, be yourself and spread awareness of the core values 
Anti-Bullying Week promotes.  At the Sacred Heart we value the uniqueness of every individual and 
wish to celebrate this which odd, different and unique socks can do in a symbolic way. Those who 
wish to participate please pay a £1 contribution (via ParentPay) which will be donated to school 
mentoring and bullying prevention programmes.  
 
Red Wednesday: Wednesday 23rd November – Touch of red and £1 donation 
Red Wednesday is a campaign run by ‘Aid to the Church in Need’ to support those who are being 
persecuted for their faith. 30 countries since 2018, people have been killed as a result of religious 
persecution which is a very sad and concerning statistic. The Sacred Heart will be taking part in Red 
Wednesday on Wednesday 23rd November by wearing a touch of red with their uniform to show 
our solidarity. Those who wish to participate please pay a £1 contribution (via ParentPay) which will 
be donated to Aid to the Church in Need. Pupil will also have a lesson about this in PCT.  
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Christmas Jumper Day: Friday 16th December - £2 Donation 
We will be having a Christmas jumper day on Friday 16th December. Pupils can wear their Christmas 
jumpers to school (or a decorated jumper – please don’t feel you need to buy a jumper) along with 
their own clothes.  Those who wish to participate please pay a £2 contribution (via ParentPay) which 
will be donated to the school charities.  
 
We appreciate the support of families in our efforts to work for the common good.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs A Burgess 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

 
 


